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Comments: With the loss of tourist revenue to Prineville due to the extreme drought impact on Prineville and

Ochoco reservoirs, non motorized trails in Lemon Gulch could be a great boon to the tourism industry in

Prineville. Bend trails are overused and crowded and a new trail system would be a great alternative to the many

mountain bikers in Central Oregon who are looking for more variety, as well as becoming a destination for out of

town enthusiasts. Restaurants, lodging and other venues would all benefit from this new trail system. 


